
August 28, 2023

Dear Sonata Residents, Family Members, and Friends,

We are monitoring Tropical Storm Idalia as it makes its way towards the west coast of Florida. 
While the path remains uncertain and can change quickly, I want to advise that we have 
enacted our hurricane preparedness plan to ensure you and your loved one’s safety & service 
delivery. This includes:

1.	 A comprehensive emergency management and emergency environmental control  
plan review.

2.	 Completed inventory of all ‘Hurricane Season’ materials and additional supplies purchased 
where necessary.

3.	 Completed generator review with any necessary generators ‘topped off’ with fuel
4.	 Confirmed staffing with contingency plans should an event occur.
5.	 Emergency food, water, medications, and oxygen on standby for immediate delivery  

if necessary.

Our leadership team is no stranger to these type of weather events, and we will continue  
to communicate any necessary updates through Facebook and email communications from 
your Executive Director. If you have not followed us on Facebook, now is a great time to  
do so! 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to your Community Executive 
Director via email, or cell phone. In the event you are unable to reach them on their cell 
 phone and there is an emergency, please reach out to us via email at family@sonatahc.com  
for assistance.

You will continue to recieve additional information from your Executive Director proir to the 
storm’s arrival as your loved one’s primary contact, but feel free to share this letter with your 
family if they would like to also be updated.

Thank you for your trust and confidence in us,
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